MLLIES FORW’

lllinois Family Institute (IFI1) is joining forces with
local organizations, churches and citizens in your district
in a growing grass roots effort to protect marriage.

If you live in or near this district, please bring your family and friends
and join thousands of others to defend God-ordained marriage.

If you don't live in or near, call your friends and relatives that do.

Your attendance is crucial to send a strong clear message that Illinoisans
want marriage to remain defined as One Man + One Woman.

These representatives need to hear from the people they represent!

JOIN US!
RAIN OR SHINE
APRIL 20™ - 11:00 AM MAY 11™ - 11:00 AM
State Representative Linda Chapa LaVia's Office State Representative Stephanie Kifowit's Office
8 E. Galena Blvd., Aurora, IL 60506 1677 Montgomery Rd., Aurora, IL 60504
APRIL 27™ - 11:00 AM MAY 117 - 3:00 PM
Palmer Square at Humboldt Park State Representative Jim Durkin’s Office
2200 N Sacramento Blvd., Chicago, IL 60647 915 55th St., Western Springs, IL 60558
MAY 4™ - 11:00 AM MAY 18™ - 11:00 AM
State Representative Ron Sandack’s Office State Representative Silvana Tabares' Office
633 Rogers St., Downers Grove, IL 60515 2458 S. Millard, Chicago, IL 60623
MAY 11™ - 11:00 AM State Representative Jack Franks'
State Representative Anthony Deluca’s Office ! Town Hall Meeting
195 W. Joe Orr Rd., Chicago Heights, IL 60411  : DATE & LOCATION - TBD
Representatives will be invited to speak to their constituents about A
natural marriage and how they will vote if SB 10 is called. i)_\
Signs, buttons and materials will be provided or feel free to AIF
make your own signs. m I
y g P ~—
Download a petition to oppose same-sex “marriage” at: lllinois Family Institute
www.illinoisfamily.org/marriage/marriage-one-man-one-woman/. PO Box 88848
Hand deliver the petitions to your representative Carol Stream, 1L 60188
or fax, email or mail them to IFI and we will deliver them. contactus@illinoisfamily.org

708-781-9328 ph
708-781-9376 fax

www.illinoisfamily.org

To volunteer at the rally or for more information,
please contact us!




